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Purpose of this statement

This Planning Statement has been prepared by Resi Design LTD as part of a Householder
planning submission to Richmond Upon Thames council. This statement is in support of the
Proposed lower ground floor rear extension, garage conversion, floor plan redesign and all
associated works at; 3A Cross Deep, Twickenham, TW1 4QJ.

The conversion of the existing garage at lower ground floor won't affect existing parking
arrangements as this is currently used for storage purposes only.

There is sufficient space within the driveway and carport for 2 to 3 parking spaces.

We deem the dwelling to have acceptable parking provisions.



